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Provided Feb 9, 2016 

 

Cushing Village continues to move ahead with our pre-leasing activities.  As you know, we are working towards 
finalizing a deal with an anchor tenant.  There is great enthusiasm among our team with the retail tenants that 
we have been able to attract. 

Our continued focus is centered on retail pre-leasing and closing the construction loan.  This will provide the 
greatest benefits to the project, the neighborhood and the Town. We look forward to appearing before the 
Planning Board  meeting on February 23rd to provide further updates.  Thank you for your continued patience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Chris 
 


